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Kidderminster and Worcester Prostate Cancer Support Group
Membership Secretary & Lead for Support Contacts Report
Firstly, I would once again like to thank all the Support Contacts who continue to support their members, who I am sure look forward to their calls, I know the ones on my list really appreciate being contacted.
Last year I reported that we had 21 Support Contacts (SC) and this year we have 22. We currently have 481 members broken down as follows-:
6 Honoree members, 49 members who do not wish to have support, 25 who have yet to be assigned a (SC) and 34 who are not contactable by phone, email or their postal address.
The last group is worrying as not only can we not support them but they may not even be receiving the Supporters Magazine or may have even moved on.
.The remaining 367 members are supported by our 22(SC)
We had 36 new members last year and this year we have had 58 our largest for the last five years which is really encouraging but we desperately need additional (SC) to assign them too.  
We will be holding a meeting in March this year for all the (SC) and the link to the meeting will be posted in the Supporters Magazine and on the KWPCSG web site. I will also send out an email with the date and venue shortly.
So, if there are any volunteers, please contact me, my details are in the Supporters Magazine or on the KWPCSG web site or look out for the meeting date and join us. 
Thank you all again.
Derek Scully


